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Date: November 15, 2023 

 

To: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 

 

From: Kelda London, City Clerk 

 

Re:  Public Hearing – Community Development Block Grant Program Year 2024 

 

 

Participating communities are required to conduct a Public Hearing for the Program Year 2024 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application. 

 

The annual allocation is approximately $7,000. 

  

 Project Amount - $3,500 Senior Services  

 Project Amount - $3,500 Transportation Services  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


